
 

 Advisory Board Recommendation: By a vote of 3-2 the Advisory Board recommends a Yes vote on this 

article. 

The 3-2 vote is a reflection of the concerns of the Advisory Board over the possibility of acquisition costs 

to the town.   When selling property there are many legal complexities that are not directly addressed 

by this article.  It was with much discussion that the Advisory Board recommended this article.  It is 



suggested that legal counsel for the town review all documents before an agreement to purchase is 

signed. 


